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https://youtu.be/wiRp5HfQmlE 

The above is a link to testimony about Factory Farming from the Portland Raging 

Grannies. 

We are asking that laws be passed that will restrict or eliminate this industry from 

Oregon.  Factory farms are environmentally degrading.     

Thank you Joana Kirchhoff  

Portland 

 


